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Marta was recently asked to share her years of knowledge and experience with the Interior 
Architecture (IARC) students at UNCG.  
 
 
The IARC program states: “We share with interior design a fundamental interest in human and 
environmental relationships. Yet because these relationships are affected by objects as well as the 
architectural context, we also study the design of building forms and systems and provide facilities, 
tools, and equipment for students to build what they design – an approach to design education that 
is more typical of schools of design or architecture. The focus on the design and development of 
interior space depends upon knowledge of materials, finishes, furnishings, manufactured objects and 
products, buildings, context, human behavior, and human development”.  

 

Marta’s comments focused on the technical aspects of Interior Design; the critical skills 
required to be a great designer; and she shared her knowledge gained from decades of 
managing a successful design business.  
She also documented several projects, so that students could see the entire process from 
conception to completion. Seeing photos and the challenges involved in each project, 
generated many questions from this smart, passionate, and engaged class of talented students. 
 



 
 
 
Marta believes that it is really important to give back, and to mentor to students.  
MMID (Marta Mitchell Interior Design) has an active Internship program, and typically has 3 
Interns annually, from local Universities. This gives students the ability to work on real life 
projects in a busy firm. 
 


